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 Thank you to everyone for wearing MUFTI in aid of the upcoming 

Summer Fayre and for bringing in lots of bottles and goods to support the 

event. Our Fayre is not far away now and preparations have been going on 

in the background for months. It promises to be a fantastic event and I 

look forward to seeing everyone there! 

 Thank you also to the amazing team who planned, organised and 

executed our annual Art Event. To Amelia, Jim, Jolanda and Tammy and 

also Mrs Forsyth who worked with the children in school on their 

canvases, thank you ever so much indeed for another colourful and 

creative event. We celebrated all of the winning canvases this morning in 

Worship including the winner of the photography competition and all of 

our winners were fortunate to receive vouchers for Jackson’s Art 

Supplies, with our overall winner Evie (Year Four) winning a course at 

Putney Art School!  Congratulations to Evie and all of our winners. 

 It’s been another busy week here at St. Mary’s. Ines and Bibi 

competed in the Year Five Wandsworth Spelling Bee where they were 

runners up. A huge thank you to Mrs Bishop for organising and 

accompanying the children to the event and a very well done to the girls!  

 Whilst Ines and Bibi were busy spelling, Mrs Davidson and I were 

at the Centre for Literacy in Primary Education in Waterloo, for the last 

day of her Power of Reading training.  Head Teachers were invited to view 

displays and listen to presentations of the teacher’s work.  

 We have been part of the Power of Reading Project for many 

years now, with FoSMS funding the first year of training and continuing 

to fund access to the CLPE website and therefore resources which 

support the teaching of English across the school. We are very grateful 

for the ongoing support of FoSMS in this area. 

 Governors were in school on Wednesday evening. The Pupil 

Committee met to discuss issues such as attendance, behaviour and 

progress and attainment amongst others.  All of the agenda for Governing 

Body meetings are on the school website for those with an interest. 

 Year Two went to the ‘Wet’lands Centre yesterday and soldiered 

through the rain, whilst Year Three were visiting Wimbledon Mosque in 

the morning to further their learning in Religious Education.  

 Finally the Anti-Bullying Ambassadors met this afternoon, they 

continue to work towards the BIG Award and the Diana Award Respect 

badge. They are hoping to achieve both by the end of the year.  Look out 

for their newsletter which will be coming out soon and fingers crossed we 

will have news about the BIG Award and our respect badge very soon!  

 I hope the lovely weather we have seen this evening holds out over 

the weekend, particularly for those who might be camping out! Keep safe 

and have fun… 

 To everyone else, I wish you all a very restful weekend and look 

forward to seeing you all again on Monday! 

Cheryl Payne 

Head Teacher 

Whole School Attendance 18-19 

Week beginning Percentage 

29/04 96.7% 

06/05 98.4% 

13/05 98.2% 

20/05 98.1% 

HALF TERM  

03/06 97.5% 

10/06 97.6% 

Overall 97.7% 

17/06  

24/06  

01/07  

08/07  

15/07  

Total  


